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President and CEO of U.S. Chamber of Commerce Suzanne P.Clark  

July 5, 2022 

Joint statement from the chambers of commerce and industry of the Three Seas 

initiative countries 

Chambers of commerce and industry of the Three Seas initiative countries met at 

the annual Three Seas Summit and Business Forum together with the Ukrainian 

Chamber of Commerce and Industry, American Chamber of Commerce in Latvia, and 

Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Latvia. Regional security after February 24, 2022 

has been changed as well as political, economic and social arrangements. In the 

light of the current situation, the chambers would like to stress: 

1. We must do everything we can to stop the war by ensuring the victory of 

Ukraine. 

2. Ukraine's territorial integrity is not negotiable. 

 



3. The Three Seas initiative countries must help Ukraine to the greatest extent 

possible right now and continue doing so in the long term. 

4. Determining prohibition to imports of natural gas, oil and coal from aggressor 

countries into the European Union. 

5. Need to protect and implement western values being attacked by Russia. 

6. Support Ukraine in its willingness to become a member state of the European 

Union. 

We stand with Ukraine! 

 

Latvian Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

Estonian Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

Association of Lithuanian Chambers of Commerce, Industry and Crafts 

Polish Chamber of Commerce 

Croatian Chamber of Economy 

Bulgarian Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

Ukrainian Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

American Chamber of Commerce in Latvia 

Canadian Chamber of Commerce in Latvia 

 

 

 

 

 


